
April 8, 2025

Maple Lake School Board
Maple Lake, MN 55358

Dear Members of Maple Lake School Board:

I hereby resign my position as junior high knowledge bowl advisor.  I will be happy to work with Beth Haglin 
during this transition to a new coach for the fall of 2025.

If you have further questions, do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Eric Meyer
English/Speech Teacher
Co-Head Speech Coach
Junior High Track Coach
meyere@maplelake.k12.mn.us

C:  Mike Rowe
      Dave Hansen
      Dan Krause
      Beth Haglin
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